[bookmark: _GoBack]SUMMARY OF THE EXTANT B&NES WORK REQUESTS FOR REVIEW AT THE CORSTON PARISH COUNCIL MEETING ON 18TH SEPTEMBER 2017  
1.  Modification to traffic warning signage at the A39, Corston Lane junction
B&NES have agreed to install traffic signs that to make it clearer that vehicles travelling along the A39 from the Globe roundabout and intending to turn into Corston Lane from must enter the Lane on the left side of the ‘Hanging Tree’ island.  
2.  The pedestrian controlled pedestrian crossings in Saltford 
B&NES have reviewed complaints made by the Parish Council that the recently installed pedestrian crossing lights are causing long tailbacks along the A4 and have concluded that no further action will be taken.  
3.  Clearance of weeds along Meadlands and pavements
B&NES have been asked to clear weeds that are growing along Meadlands and the kerbs and also between the edge of the pavements and adjacent properties.
4.  Reduction of tree canopies on the Barton Steps 
B&NES have been asked to clear the canopies of overgrown trees at the top of the Barton Steps, which are tangling with overhead cables. 
5.  Clearance of overgrowth along the A39 footpath near the Globe Inn
B&NES have been reminded to clear the brambles and weeds overhanging the A39 footpath and they have also been asked to clear the recently mowed grass strewn around the area around the centre of the village.
6.  Heritage Direction Finger Posts and damaged Turnpike Trust marker on the A4 
B&NES have advised that, as soon as possible, repairs will be made to the heritage direction signposts at the Corston Fields crossroads and also at the junction of Corston Lane and the A4.  The Turn Pike Trust marker on the A4 will also be repaired. 
7.  B&NES Housing and Economic Land Availability consultation (HELAA) 
The Chairman attended a B&NES meeting on 11th September at which the B&NES Local Plan and the outcome of their HELAA consultation was discussed.  The Chairman will report the outcome to the Parish Council meeting on 18thSeptember.  
 8.  INACTIVE VMS SIGN ON THE A39
B&NES have been asked to explain why the VMS sign on the A39 is not showing messages.     
John May    
Clerk to Corston Parish Council    13thSeptember 2017 
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